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AHCCCS Provider Enrollment thanks providers who were able to attend the March 
2025 Forum to review the upcoming changes to the AHCCCS Provider Enrollment 
Portal (APEP) effective April 27, 2025. 

 

For those who were unable to attend the meeting or would like to review the information 
again, the following resources are now available: 

• AHCCCS March 2025 Forum Meeting Recording 
• AHCCCS March 2025 Forum Meeting Slide Deck 

 

The meeting included time for Questions and Answers. AHCCCS is still reviewing the 
questions and will provide responses as soon as possible. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jGSkUrkxPis
https://azahcccs.gov/PlansProviders/Downloads/APEP/ProviderForumMarch2025.pdf

